
To the Hon. Board of Supervisors of Prince William County Virginia 

 We the undersigned and qualified voters of Prince William County do hereby petition the 

Board to change the road, from R. W. Cornwell’s to W. H. Leary’s known as Neabsco Road. 

There is a very bad and steep hill to pull and it is impossible to pull near a full load, and it is very 

stony and it takes a great deal of work on it each year; as it has gotten down in a deep cut or 

wash out, and if said road was changed beginning just south of bridge, running with Sam’l T. 

Beavers, and R. W. Cornwell’s line to the Occoquan Road. This change would avoid the hill; and 

make a good road and we will do the largest portion of the work if the change is made. 

       Respectfully Submitted 

 

R. W. Cornwell   Luther Cornwell   Delly Cornwell 

Walter Pattie    W. H. Leary    V. B. Costello 

Richard Cornwell   R. R. Hayes    R. B. Payne 

W. E. Posey    T. H. Holmes    H. M. Cornwell 

W. S. Smith    T. R. Keys    Chas A. Barbee 


